EMBASSY OF GREECE
THE HAGUE

F.3230.DPDX/20 /AS 742

NOTE VERBALE

The Embassy of Greece presents its compliments to the Secretariat of
the Assembly of States Parties and, with reference to the Secretariat’s Note ICC-
ASP/9/SP/PA/21 of 9 August 2010 concerning the information request contained in
paragraph 6, sub-paragraph (h) of the Plan of Action of the Assembly of States Parties
for achieving universality and full implementation of the Rome Statute of the
International Criminal Court, has the honour to provide the following information:

A draft law on the implementation of the Rome Statute of the
International Criminal Court prepared by the Ministry of Justice, Transparency and
Human Rights was put to public consultation from 20 to 27 October 2010. The results
of the consultation will be taken into consideration by the said Ministry and, thereafter,
the draft law is expected to be submitted before Parliament for adoption.

The Embassy of Greece avail itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Secretariat of the Assembly of States Parties the assurances of its highest
consideration.

The Hague, 29 October 2010°— "2
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International Criminal Court
Maanweg 174,
The Hague.



